From: EMSubmissions

Subject: FW: ree proposed mdtaitai reserves at Kaikoura
Date: Friday, 18 December 2015 8:56:18 AM

Hi [l
Please find below a submission.

Thanks,

From: Ted Howard [mailto [Jj @fishnet.co.nz]

Sent: Wednesday, 16 December 2015 5:16 p.m.

To: FMSubmissions <FMSubmissions@mpi.govt.nz>
Subject: The three proposed mataitai reserves at Kaikoura

The Kaikoura Boating Club was fully engaged in developing the Te Ki_;;'fowai strategy, and

fully supports the Mataitai reserves at Kaikoura developed during that process,

Ted Howard NN
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